
District 3 News

A great turn out for Area Serenity Weekend and we were glad to present the last Spiritual 
meeting with Plan B in place for it. What a rewarding weekend it was. 

Looking forward to the Area Conference in Dubuque in October. 

Next District meeting is October 22nd in Ames.

Yours in Service, 

Laura S.
District 3 Representative


